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10 February 2018

Dear Sirs,

Permanent Supportive Housing Ordinance - Council File 17-1422 - Letter of Support

Los Angeles has a chronic homeless housing problem. This ordinance goes some way to making it 
cheaper, easier and quicker to help alleviate this.

This letter formally confirms Antonio Acoustics support of the Ordinance.

We believe it is important to:

• Streamline the planning and entitlement process
• Reduce parking requirements for these developments
• Exempt floor areas for supportive services
• Allow smaller, less expensive units of housing
• Provide concessions and incentives as listed in the ordinance

We also believe that projects should include good pedestrian-scale design.

We would urge the City to create a specialized interdisciplinary team within Building and Safety 
that would also prioritize these projects and help develop common solutions.

Yours sincerely,

Nick Antonio, Principal

Antonio Acoustics
By email and post


